February 12, 1987

The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on
Thursday, February 12, 1987 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman
Home Road. All members were present.

The minutes were approved by motion of Wilbur Danner, 2" by Glenn Snyder,
carried.

The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2" by Danner, carried.

A motion was made by Glenn Snyder to approve the Sewage Enforcement Fee
Schedule, 2" by Harry Hilbert, carried.

Received report from the Barlow Fire Company, Mt. Joy Township had 18 firecalls,
21 emergency medical calls in 1986.

A letter was read from the Littlestown Rec Board thanking residents from the
township for their participation in the 1986 program. They would also appreciate any
donation that the township could give to help sponsor the 1987 programs.

A letter was read from Ken Gebhart to Dean Shultz stating that he was only putting
a roof on an existing stone foundation where the barn burned down in February 1986. If he
needs a building permit to finish the roof in the spring please advise him. Shultz suggests
supervisors check the site again and decide from there.

A letter from Dean Shultz to Mrs. Racine was read - it stated that he has received a
complaint that the sewage from the septic system is discharging to the surface. Mrs.
Racine was to contact Shultz concerning the repair of this problem.

Kelley stated that the stop sign at the end of Clapsaddle Road is in need of repair.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. by motion of Hilbert, 2" by Danner, carried.

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.



